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P O Box 148 
Bedford, Pennsylvania 15522 
bedfordjointmunicipalauthority@gmail.com 
www.shusterwayheritagetrail.com 
           Brian Sell, Chairman                                        Sean Bardell, Vice Chairman                      Carey Nycum-Foor, Secretary                                  Brad Koontz, Treasurer
            Mary Jo Casalena, Asst Secretary-Treasurer 
Meeting Agenda – March 8th 2024
1. Bring Meeting to Order 8:01 meeting to order by Sell- In attendance: Brian Sell, Sean Bardell, Carey Nycum-Foor, Mary Jo Casalena, Brad Koontz, Jim Wehling, Nate Roadman, and Matt Bullington. 
       2.   Review & Approval of Regular Meeting Minutes from February - Koontz motioned to      approve Sell seconded 
       3..  Public Comment- none
       4.   New Business
A. Leprechaun Run Walk Roll March 16th - No updates run planned and all in place from leadership class.  
A. Eclipse walk April 8th -Check to see if Bedford Leadership would like to put it together or we can. Afternoon.  Possible hours 2-4 (Nycum-Foor offered to run  lead on this)

       5.  Northern Trail update:
A. Trail pavement and sidewalk markings.- Draft letter has been sent- Bardell explained more on the pucks and how long they will last.   Wehling will call Watkins Glen to ask about their pucks and how long they have lasted including the paint.    Wehling has letters ready to go for homeowners.  Once they have all given consent then we can move forward.  Motion to proceed for stencils for road signs. Sell motion and Casalena seconded.


We need to get a temp sign until the permanent signs are ready and a cedar dog waste dispenser can be made from Dave Heller. Signs should have a statement letting people know to keep dogs on leash and pick up after pets.
In the old ballpark area where the natural trail would be, we need a designated sign for keeping dogs on leash in addition to the sign at the beginning of the trail.

B. Bridge across Cumberland (Texas) Run.- Helical support bridge and we need to know if it can be done in the area needed. We just need the feasibility study done and need borough approval to do so. We would like to use Keller to do the study and have drawings so that Stiffler McGraw can decide if this will work. Engineering cost was a concern.
Reach out to Keller action items from this meeting.  Sell will reach out to Brian Smith at Keller. 

C. Update on possible trail surface between bridges on Omni property post   Wehling’s meeting with Sechler. No update  The hauling of the material is the difficult part needed to find someone who can haul with a smaller dump truck.   If it is possible to find a landing spot to dump and then use gator to go back and forth. We can test with a few truck loads to see if the fix is worth the wear on the trail.  A pipe is needed to divert water from the trail, Wehling  stated.    Wehling will check for pipe replacement quotes. 

        6. Amenities / Sponsorship Plan for Northern Extension 
A. Revised grant Application to SAP&DC for trail amenities / mini grant should be in May    Wehling is working on proposal for grant / May   Wehling has this close to completed but needs revised to include pucks. About 30 pucks are needed. 

                    B. Update Fundraising for Northern Extension:
Form(s) for fundraising on SWHT website-   Wehling needs to bring in the form they have created.  Wehling  will bring it to the next meeting. 
Update on Thomas plaque- The order is ready 
                          Update on Keller plaque- Location before the underpass on clearfield ave side. 
  
                    C. Story Walk- Support Update on Spring Plan for more permanent story walk/ grant application has been submitted- When it is installed invite Keller down for an unveiling. Have not heard from Matt but his plan has been to start in spring. 

                    D. Update on educational displays-   Wehling  still has not heard back from Doug on making the educational displays he will circle back and perhaps reach out to others who can do this type of work, Bardell suggested the tech center contact Mike ODellick 

       E. Memorial trees- opportunity to work with other groups and businesses,  Wehling  is still working on a plan.  No update

          7. Weber Lane Update - No update

          8.  General Business-
A. Treasury Board Opening- Update (Matt Bullington interested- attending meeting (Koontz is willing to help transition)
B. Update: DBI- LIndsay Salas would like to nominate us for an award. / Lindsay sent it to   Wehling. An application for the county was made for the award naming BJMA.
C. Social Media /  Haley Feaster will update social  Bardell motion Koontz second to approve Feaster volunteering to update our social media. Nycum-Foor will reach out to Feaster and set up a meeting to work out logistics for social media. 










        
          9. Old Business-
A. Aaron Weiler Eagle Scout Project- still working on/ metal signage for mile markers 
Marked both north south. No markers to be placed in town at this point. They can be added at a later date once we know if the bridge will be able to be placed. 

B. Any updates on dam removal?  American Rivers is meeting with Engineers so some forward motion.  (Guessing 5 plus years for the damn to be done if it happens so looking into if it still would make sense to launch at Rutters which would be 2 to 3  years) 

   10.  Reports of Officers 
· Chairman - 
· Vice Chairman- 5k or mini tri 10k  idea.  Bloody run no longer happening but looking at still doing the canoe (Kelly Goodman chamber DBI rotary BL etc could be a partner project and could be a big attraction for Bedford)
·  Treasurer- Koontz gave report 
·  Secretary-Treasurer - Casalena mentioned Bedford Springs is planning to install a beginner bicycling trail (where the horses formerly were located.) Hiking and mountain bike trail 
· Secretary-



Meeting adjourned 9:39
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